
From: Jacobsen, James
To: Todd, Fred
Cc: Jackson, Ellen
Subject: DP 4889, Bowers Wind Project
Date: Wednesday, March 16, 2011 9:31:36 AM

Hi Fred,
 
I’ve reviewed the HHE-200 Form dated 10/22/10 by Albert Frick, S.E. for the operations
building that will serve the Champlain Wind Energy/Bowers Wind Project in Carroll
Plantation, under DP 4889.  The onsite sewage disposal system design meets provisions of
the Subsurface Wastewater Disposal Rules.  On that basis, the Division of Environmental
Health recommends approval for this system.
 
Feel free to contact me if you have any questions.
 
Jim Jacobsen
 
 
James A. Jacobsen
Project Manager, Webmaster
Division of Environmental Health
Drinking Water Program
Subsurface Wastewater Unit
286 Water Street, Augusta, ME  04333  
Phone: 207-287-5695   Fax: 207-287-3165 
http://www.mainepublichealth.gov/septic-systems
http://www.mainepublichealth.gov/cemeteries
Confidentiality Notice: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of
the intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. If you are
not the intended recipient, or an authorized agent of the intended recipient, please
immediately contact the sender by reply e-mail and destroy/delete all copies of the original
message. Any unauthorized review, use, copying, disclosure, or distribution by other than the
intended recipient or authorized agent is prohibited.
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